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Important Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations at Britannia 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As you will know the Queen’s Jubilee celebrations are almost upon us and I am writing to 

inform you about our plans to celebrate this significant historical event in school. 

On Friday 27th May the children may come to school dressed in red, white and blue. Your 

child will take part in an assembly which will start at 9.15am in the hall and they will be 

taking us through each decade of the Queen’s reign with each class taking on a decade to 

share with us. Parents are invited to this event and are welcome to watch the assembly. 

However, please remember that our hall is relatively small so we cannot accommodate 

everyone unfortunately. This assembly will be filmed for those people unable to attend and 

shared securely on School Spider. 

Throughout the rest of the day, the children will be taking part in activities learning about 

the Queen and her fantastic achievements. They will also be creating their own portrait of 

the Queen which will go onto the whole school display board to mark this occasion. The 

children will have their lunch as a picnic and will play games on the ‘lawn’ in the afternoon 

with the staff.     

As part of this special day, we are trying to get the whole school community involved and 

are going to be having a ‘design a crown competition’ with a winner from each class 

receiving a special prize. We are asking you at home with your child to design and make a 

special crown for the Queen’s Jubilee. You should carefully consider the decoration so that 

it symbolises the significance of this historical event. It is unlikely that anyone will ever again 

see a monarch reign for such a period of time so this is an occasion that should be marked 

by us all. These crowns should be sent into school no later than the 27th May and we will 

place them into the ‘Tower of Britannia’ for viewing on Friday 27th May at 2.30pm. It would 

be lovely if every child would have a go at this so please try and support your child with this 

task.  

At 2.30pm, families are welcome to come and view the Crown Jewels in the school hall. 

Children may be collected from this time and brought into the hall to view them with you. 

The competition will be judged by members of the Governing Body and the winners will be 

revealed after the May holiday in Gold Book Assembly.  
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This promises to be a great day for the children full of fun and memories which I hope they 

will be able to share with their own children one day.  Let us make this a moment the children 

will remember together! 

Key Points for Jubilee Day 

1. Children come to school in Red, White and Blue. 

2. Assembly at 9.15am to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee. 

3. Design and make a crown at home by 27th May 2022. 

4. View the ‘crown jewels’ in the hall from 2.30pm with your child.  

 

Thank you in anticipation of your continued support as always.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs N.Longstaff  

 

 


